
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Adjourned Council Meeting 
 

13 February 2014 
 
Objection to Mayor’s budget proposals –Riviera International Conference 
Centre: 
 
The Council objects that the Mayor has not appropriately considered the 
Overview and Scrutiny Board’s recommendation in respect of the Riviera 
International Conference Centre (RICC) and therefore the Mayor to arrange for 
a 3 month feasibility study to be undertaken on the RICC for alternative options, 
to inform current and future years’ budget proposals.  This study to be carried 
out by the Torbay Development Agency, in partnership with the RICC Board, to 
include no change, significant change of provision of the services offered by the 
Centre (including consideration of the DragonGate proposals), or closure. 
 
 

Proposer: Councillor Cowell 

Seconder: Councillor Pentney 

Agenda Item 12, Revenue Budget 2014/15 
 

Joint Liberal Democrat Group, Non-Coalition 
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